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The application site sits within a flood zone 1, an area with a low probability of flooding from the River 
Thames. A detailed flood risk assessment is therefore not required for this planning application.  

 

 

Source: https://flood-map-for-planning.service.gov.uk/    9th December 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


